Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Department of Corrections has received the petition for declaratory statement from inmate Charles Stallworth, DC# M49801. The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of section 944.17(5)(c), Florida Statutes as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks to resolve a controversy or answer questions or doubts regarding the interpretation and application of the above-referenced statute as it relates to the petitioner’s acceptance into Department custody.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Lauren Sanchez, 501 South Calhoun Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399, Lauren.Sanchez@fdc.myflorida.com
Please refer all comments to: FDCRuleCorrespondence@fdc.myflorida.com
